
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 4/24/2013 9:25:47 PM 
To: Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 

(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Reporter Question 

This is fine, stress that was the gas industry. PGE was doing the coordination since they are here in SF. 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 24, 2013, at 20:22, "Lindh, Frank" <frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

SB GT&S 0262931 
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